
               

 
From the Principals desk... 
Curriculum Day -Monday 1st August 
Students are not required at school on 
Monday 1st August. All staff will be attending 
Professional Learning with Andrew Fuller in 
Shepparton. We will be extending our 
knowledge on supporting student and staff 
wellbeing. There will be no staff on site on 
Monday. 
Welcome to the Leadership Team 
Congratulations to Joe and Joshua on being 
inducted to the Leadership Team. See more 
details further in the newsletter. 
Bee Shop Morning Tea 

Students have been busy cashing in their hard-

earned tokens in our Bee Shop. It was great to 

have morning tea with these students. 

Congratulations to all. 

 
Footy Fun 
Students enjoyed a visit from Sam Wood who 
very kindly umpired a lunch time football 
match. Thanks, Sam for your expertise, time 
and the gift of new footballs.  

 
Missing Anything? 

We seem to have a lot of school tops (jackets 

and jumpers) lying about. Many are not named 

or have previous owner’s name in them, which 

is making it difficult to return to their owners. 

Please remind your child/ren that if they are  

 

 

missing any item of clothing, to come and look 

for it in the classroom and lost property. Also, if 

families could check that all items are named 

clearly, that would help a great deal.  

Uniform Swap 

Has your child grown out of their uniform? We 

have lots of items available at the school. You 

can find them in the shelves in the entrance of 

the new building. Please ask if you can’t find 

what you are looking for. 

2023 Enrolments  

We are now taking enrolments for 2023. If you 
have a child who will be starting school next 
year, please contact our office to arrange a 
tour of our school.  
e-Safety 
Murchison Primary School is an  
e-Smart School. For important digital news visit 

the eSafety Commissioner's 

website  https://www.esafety.gov.au/ 

Premier’s Reading Challenge 

It is great to see students logging their books 

on the PRC portal. We have 12 students 

complete the Challenge with over 600 books 

read. Keep up the great reading.  

Talk About It Program 

Our Year 5/6 students participated in the Talk 

About It Program last week. This program is a 

Personal Development Program. Parents of 

Year 5/6 students are invited to attend an 

online information session on Monday 1st 

August, 6:30pm. Parents can register using the 

following link: https://www.lifeedvic.org.au/  and 

use the following tabs: for-families/parent-

webinars/talk-about-it. Once registered parents 

will receive an email from the organisers with 

the Zoom link for the session.  

Dental Visit 
Dental forms have been sent out, please return 
asap so that they can be processed in time for 
the visit next term.  
Have a great week everyone, 
Karen 
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AROUND THE SCHOOL: Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be Respectful & Be a Learner  

                                               

                           

‘Be The Best You Can Be’ 
 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
 

Left to Right 

 

 

Back: Hailey, Sam & Quincy 

Front: Paisley & Amity 

 
 

Gr F-1WV – Paisley – For showing amazing persistence with your learning and being 
   organised. Well done! 
Gr 1-2FF – Amity – For listening super hard to follow instructions. Well done, Amity! 
Gr 3-4WW – Quincy – For showing passion for learning, producing work of an excellent  
  standard and being an awesome role model for others! 
Gr 5-6BC – Hailey – A quiet achiever who is interested in learning and cares about her  
  learning. Fantastic having you in class 5-6BC! 
Gr5-6BC – Sam F – A quiet achiever who consistently shows the qualities of empathy, deep 
   thinking and good listening! 

 

           SCHOOL LEADERS AWARDS 

    Rory B & Jacob D 
                                                                      
                                                                          

                            

 

 

     50 Nights Reading 

   Mackenzie R & Ned B 

    150 Nights Reading 

Samuel B, Phoebe W, Macy H 

   Micah S & Charlotte M 

    200 Nights Reading 

          Frankie E 

 

Thursday July 28      
       Mabel H                   
 
 
 
 

   

 

                     Emmy K 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

                                                            

TERM 3 PLANNER 
 Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri Sat Sun 

3 25 26 
 

27 
School 
Council 

28 
Book Club 
Orders due 

29 
Mother Goose 
 

30 31 

4 August 1 
Curriculum 
Day 
Holiday 

2 
Coffee 
Club @ the 
Gate 
Sporting 
Schools -  
Table 
Tennis 

3 4 
 

5 
Mother Goose 
Bee Shop 
 

6 7 
 

5 8 
 

9 
SSS - 
Rehearsal 
SS – Table 
Tennis 

10 11 
 

12 
Mother Goose 
‘Sweet Drive’ 
Orders Ready 

13 14 

6 15 
Dental 
Forms Due 

16 
SS – Table 
Tennis 

17 18 
 

19 
Mother Goose 
Bee Shop 
 

20 21 

7 22 
BOOK 
WEEK 

23 
SS – Table 
Tennis 

24 25 
 

26 
Mother Goose 
 
 

27 28 

8 29 30 
House 
Athletic 
Sports 
SS – Table 
Tennis 

31  
Father’s Day 
Breakfast 
School 
Council 
 

September 1 
F-2 DITTO 
10:30am 
 

2 
Mother Goose 
Bee Shop 
Father’s Day 
Stall 
 

3 4 
Father’s 
Day 

9 5 
District 
Athletic 
Sports 

6 7 8 
SSS Rehearsal 

9  
Mother Goose 
SSS 
Rehearsal 
 
 

10 
SSS 
Performance 

11 

10 12 13 14 15  
 

16  
Mother Goose 
Bee Shop 
Hot Dog & Dim 
Sim Lunch 
Colour Run 
Last Day Term 
3 2:20 finish 

17 18 

 
 

BEE FOCUS: - Being Safe (and warm) – remember to wear 
enough clothes to be warm. You may bring a warm coat to 
wear when you go outside for added warmth. 

The Parent-Child Mother Goose Program is a free 
drop-in for parents, caregivers, and young children, birth 
to 6 years old to focus on the pleasure and power of 
sharing rhymes and songs. Please join us for Singing, 
Rhymes and Snacks.  

Murchison Primary School 
Fridays during the school term from 9:15am. 

Call the school on 58 262 391 for more details. 
Everyone is Welcome 

 

 



 
                                        

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB- Issue 5 is due back:  

TOMORROW Thursday July 28 

Issue 5 has been sent home with students. This is the first of two issues for 

Term 3. 

There are over 50 books for $5 or less. If you would like to place an order 

please follow the L.O.O.P. directions on the bottom of the club brochure or 

return the completed paperwork to Shelly in the office.  

* Keep an eye out for the free book offer in this edition! Thanks 
 

 
The Challenge is open to all Victorian children from birth to Year 
10 in recognition of the importance of reading for literacy 
development. It is not a competition; but a personal challenge 
for children to read a set number of books by 2 September 2022. 
Children from Prep to Year 2 are encouraged to read or 
‘experience’ 30 books with their parents and teachers. Children 
from Year 3 to Year 10 are challenged to read 15 books. 
All children who meet the Challenge will receive a certificate of 
achievement signed by the Victorian Premier and former 
Premiers. 
To view the booklist and for more information about the 
Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge, visit: 
https://www.vic.gov.au/premiers-reading-challenge  
Foundation to Year 4 Students login details can be found on the 
inside of their take home reading diaries. Year 5 and 6 student’s 
logins are in their reading books at school. 
Classroom teachers will assist and log books on for younger 
students and older students will be allocated class time to log 
their books. Thanks     Lee-Anne Wheeler 
STUDENT ABSENCES: Please phone the school or send a message 
via Skool Loop if your child is going to be away. Children are 
expected to be at school every day unless unwell.  Please support 
your child’s learning and ensure they are at school by 8.45am every 
day. 
 
 

Murchison Primary School 

Student Absence Form 

 

 

Name:_____________________ 

Class:_____________       Date:_____________ 

Reason_______________________________________________________ 

Parent’s Signature:____________________

 

WEEKLY REMINDERS 

 
Don't forget to bring a water 

bottle to school everyday 

 
Pie Warmers 

Tuesday & Thursday 
Lunch Orders 

Mon, Wed & Fri 

 
Headphones Everyday  

 

https://www.vic.gov.au/premiers-reading-challenge


Leadership Team 
Welcome to the leadership Team  
Joe and Josh 
Joe you are consistently reliable and 
trustworthy. You, always stand-up and take 
on extra jobs that need doing without being 
asked. You also have a calm, caring and 
humous nature, these are qualities to be 
proud of. 
Josh you consistently take responsibility for 
jobs and tasks you are accountable for. You 
also maintain a positive attitude though tough 
and stressful times. Josh has a sunny 
personality which will be an asset to the 
team. 

 

 Chappy’s News 
Last Sunday my son Glen was playing music at 
Belcibo’s. We decided to go and have lunch and 
listed to Glen and Sunnysideup which is the name 
of the band. While we were waiting for our food 
an older lady was standing at the counter with a 
younger man standing behind her. The words. “I’ll 
pay for that” rang out followed by a surprised look 
on the older lady’s face. The young man paid for 
her meal. It was so nice to see his gracious gift 
been given right in front of us. I am sure that for 
both of them their life was changed. One single 
act of kindness changed their day. Well done 
young man. Another act of kindness happened 
later on when most of the people had left a older 
couple came for a coffee. They got up and had a 
dance, Sunnyside took a request from them and 
played their song while they danced. At the end of 
the song the older man tipped the older lady 
which brought a few tears to everyone there. 
Mechanics club the Vrm’s are learning about 3D 
Printing which came just in time to print out some 
chair stoppers for Mrs Goodwin, 
see photo. Please take care 
everyone as Covid is taking a toll 
on people’s health. Please follow 
the advice given. Next Tuesday, 
“At the Gate” coffee club will be 
out the front. Hope to see you, 
Chappy 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

   Starting Tuesday 
   Bookings limited 
  Please see Shelly 
 
 

Mask News 
We have been very busy with 

good numbers. With this said, 

it’s important to book your 

child/ren in through the office 

so we can have the correct 

staff to child ratios. The 

children have been busy last 

week using our cameras taking 

some very interesting 

shots. They came in Monday to 

see their photos framed and 

hanging on the wall. They have 

enjoyed showing these to their 

parents and pointing out the 

ones that they have 

taken. There are more phots 

to come to fill the left-over 

frames.  
Accounts will be out this 

week.   

Cheers Sharon  

 


